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CURRICULUM: - OUR THEMES FOR THIS MONTH ARE:-     

Shapes and 3 D Modelling 

Wildlife/jungle 

                                        COLOURS: brown and orange 

 

Mid-Term Break 

There will be no school on the week of 12th to 16th February.  

The children will be back to school on Monday 19th February.  

 

NI Cancer Fund for Children  

The total raised for this at Christmas was £309.50. A photo of this is on our 

school website. The staff would like to thank all those who gave to this worthy 

cause.  

 

MR HULLABALOO  

On Tuesday 6th February Mr Hullabaloo’s theatre group will visit us with their 

interactive show!  

Habitat for Humanity  
Habitat for Humanity will be coming to visit us on Wednesday 7th February. They 

will be covering the topic of Our World Our Waste. 

 

PHOTOGRAPHER  

The photographer will be here on Wednesday 21st February. Nursery school 

children must wear their uniform when getting their photograph taken and for 

their class photo. If you want your child’s photo to be taken wearing his/her own 

clothes then please make a separate appointment after 11.00 am. 

 

Wee Critters visit 

On Monday 26th February we are having a visit from the Wee Critters 

Interactive Animal Education Company. The children will have the opportunity to 

see close up some of the small creatures that live in the jungle. 

 



Getting Ready to Learn/Big Bedtime Read - Important News!  

In February our topic is Language and Literacy. The children will all receive a 

pack which you can work on at home with them just before the mid-term break. 

There is lots of lovely ideas to help aid language and literacy skills and a new 

book too! Remember to use your World Book Day token which is in the pack too! 

 

Birthdays  

Happy birthday to our February birthdays: 

     Eoin  5th      Jack 9th      Daniel  10th   Ben  15th  

 

Parental Involvement 

A big thank you to Sonia and Laurence Blaney, whose children attended here. 

They have donated lovely books and toys as well as a large outdoor Connect Four 

game. 

 

 

  Reminder  

 For the children’s safety please do not park along the yellow lines or the 

yellow box outside the school gates. Please park in the car parking 

spaces provided. 

 Please return any school sweatshirts/shoes/pants/ clothing you might 

have at home. We are running very short of these. 

 Due to banking, please ensure all monies for snacks/dinner are paid on 

Mondays. 

 We will be doing the Daily Mile three/four times per week and trainers 

are best for this. Please make sure that you send your child to school 

wearing trainers with Velcro fastening – no laces.  

 

 


